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I am in favor of the camping ban.
We all have seen that the multi-pronged approach to assist the homeless yields little results.

Homeless funding has ballooned to $50,000 per homeless per year.
I have a hard time understanding that this is a money problem.

If people won't move to a shelter, camp, whatever, arrest them.  Force them to seek solutions to their never-ending
litany of problems and excuses, or move out of Portland.

-- 
Michael J. Molinaro
Molinaro Architect
4007 SE Taylor St.
Portland, OR 97214
molinaroarchitect@gmail.com
1-312-391-9098
1-503-206-5398 Fax
Licensed in OR, IL.
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